
FDA-ISSUED SAFETY 

CONCERN - EYE DROPS 
The FDA has issued a warning to consumers not to purchase, to immediately stop using and to 
discard affected product of 26 over-the-counter eyedrop products due to risk of eye infection. 

Fond du Lac Pharmacies stocked/dispensed one of the 
identified products (image to the right ➔ ). 

Patients who have signs or symptoms of an eye infection 
after using these products should talk to their health care 
provider or seek medical care immediately. 

If you have questions regarding impacted product and/or 
proper disposal of product, please contact one of our FOL 
pharmacy locations. 

The full FDA-issued warning can be found at: 
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FDA warns consumers not to purchase or use certain eye drops from several major brands 
due to risk of eye infection/ FDA 

Pharmacy locations: 

- Min No Aya Win Pharmacy: (218) 878-2157

- CAIR Pharmacy: (218) 279-4142

- Mashkiki Waakaaigan Pharmacy: (612) 871-1989

Must meet program eligibility requirements. 

Fond du Lac Human Services Division I Pharmacy Department 

https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-safety-and-availability/fda-warns-consumers-not-purchase-or-use-certain-eye-drops-several-major-brands-due-risk-eye?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#eyedrops

